
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
Measure 110 has been an abject failure.  Our family has personally witnessed overt 
drug use ON A DAILY BASIS in Portland.  We've been harassed and assaulted by drug 
addicts.  We need law enforcement that can force people into mandatory addiction 
treatment.  The addicts lives are Not getting better because of this law.  And, with every 
addict, Our lives become worse, tremendously worse.  We've had addicts roaming 
neighborhoods looking for stuff to grab.   We've seen addicts taking a crap on 
sidewalks.  We've seen addicts grabbing dead rats to eat and others to taunt passers-
by.   
 
Enough is enough, if we don't clean this city up, it will continue to die.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
George Cluen 
 


